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Circle C Ranch

NewsletterThe Official Publication of the 
Circle C Homeowner's Association

	 	
Volume	7,	Number	1	 January	2010	 www.circlecranch.info

Circle C 
HOA Annual 

Meeting 
and Board Election
The Nominating Committee is accepting nominations 

for the three open board seats (election to be held March 
11, 2009 at the Annual Meeting) through January 15, 
2009. You can download a Candidate Questionnaire 
from the News Section of the Circle C Website (http://
www.circlecranch.info/news/AnnounceGet.asp?assn_
id=14837&link_id=147064) 

The Annual Meeting and Election will be held on 
Thursday, March 11, 2009 at 6:30pm in the Kiker 
Elementary cafeteria. Your ballot and proxy will be printed 
on the back side of the first 2010 CCHOA dues assessment 
invoice (which is mailed Feb 1 and due Mar 1).

You should have received a first class letter from the 
HOA the first week of January detailing the annual 
meeting changes.

The Nominating Committee will host a Candidate 
Forum on Thursday, February 18, 2009, 6:30pm in the 
Kiker library. 

Please Take a Moment to Vote 
This Year in the CCHOA 
Board of Directors Election. 

We Need a 10% Quorum inOrder 
to Host the Annual Meeting 

on March 11th.

2009 Annual 
Holiday Party

The annual  CCHOA 
Holiday Party held on 
December 5th was a great 
success! We estimated over 
800 attendees. We would like 
to extend our thanks to the 
Circle C Child Development 
Center for allowing the HOA 
to host this celebration at their 
facility. They also provided 
many of the volunteers on 

the day of the event – Thank You!
New toys were collected on behalf of the Adoption Coalition of 

Texas. When all the toys were delivered to the warehouse, many 
of the volunteers were brought to tears with the amount of toys 
donated by Circle C Ranch. These toys are given to children in the 
foster care system. Thank you to everyone who donated towards 
this worthy cause.
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cchoa numbers

Steve Urban ............................................................. President
Mary Goehring ................................................Vice President
Jason Bram .............................Secretary/Development Officer
Russ Hodes ..............................................................Treasurer
Joel Pace ................................................Development Officer
Rob Johnson .................................................. Board Member
Cindy Groves ................................................. Board Member
Contact Information .........Email: directors@circlecranch.info

HOA Mgmt Office ......... info@circlecranch.info or 288-8663
Financial Office ....................................................... 451-9901
Aquatics Director .................................................... 288-4239
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc. Sales Office. ...................................512-263-9181
 Adv./Kelly Peel ...advertising@PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181
Circle C Amenities
Circle C Café .......................................................... 288-6058
Circle C CDC ......................................................... 288-9792
Circle C Swim Center ............................................. 288-6057
Circle C Tennis Club General@CircleCTennis.com, 301-8685
Sub Association Info:
 KB Enclave and Fairway Estates HOA
 Karen Hibpshman, CMCA, Manager .................. 347-2891

 Parkwest HOA
 Goodwin Management ........................................ 502-7509

 Streetman Enclave HOA
 K.O. Orsak .......................................................... 646-6739

 Muirfield HOA
 Sara Huff ............................................................. 219-1927

City of Austin Solid Waste .......................................... 974.1945
Dead Animal Collection .............................................. 974.2000
Abandoned Vehicle ...................................................... 974.8119
Pothole Complaints ..................................................... 974.8750
Stop Signs ................................................................... 457.4885
Street Light Outage ..................................................... 505.7617
Schools
 Clayton Elementary ............................................. 841.9200
 Kiker Elementary ................................................. 414.2584
 Mills Elementary .................................................. 841.2400
 Bailey Middle School ........................................... 414.4990
 Gorzycki Middle School ....................................... 841-8600
  Small Middle School ............................................ 841.6700
 Bowie High School .............................................. 414.5247
SAYSA ......................................................................... 899.1049

Anne Derfler
Independent Beauty Consultant

11013 Pairnoy Lane
Austin, TX 78739
512-394-1719
aderfler@marykay.com
www.marykay/aderfler

10% off ALL orders!

Mai
Orthodontics
www.maiorthodontics.com

6012 W. William Cannon Drive
Suite D-103

Austin, Texas 78749
512-892-1188

Important numbers

boarD oF DIrectors

aDvertIsIng InFo
Please support the advertisers that make the Circle C Ranch 

Newsletter possible. If you are interested in advertising, 
please contact our sales office at 512-263-9181 or 

advertising@peelinc.com. The advertising deadline is the 
8th of the month prior to the issue. 

Upcoming EvEnts:
Jan 15 – Board Candidate Nomination Deadline

Feb 18 – Board Candidate Forum

Mar 11 – Annual Meeting

circlE c opEn HoUsE
Circle C Open House is a neighborhood-wide tour of open 

houses.  Any realtor or FSBO may register their home within 
Circle C.  Tours are held every other Sunday from 1pm to 4pm 
in Circle C.  Submit your listings by 12pm (noon) on Friday 
to have your property on the next tour.  Questions?  info@

circlecopenhouse.com or www.circlecopenhouse.com
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has the integrity, knowledge, and customer service 

you’d expect from an expert with 25 years of 

experience in Austin real estate. But even more 

than that, Jaymes Willoughby knows Circle C real 

estate because he’s lived in Circle C for 15 years.

If you’re buying or selling in Circle C, 
choose the agent your neighbors have 
trusted.

Not intended to solicit properties currently for sale.

512-347-9599
Keller Williams Realty • Spyglass Point
1801 S. Mopac, Ste. 100 • Austin, Texas 78746
www.MetroAustinHomes.com

Jaymes Willoughby

Has the Market Stabilized

25years
experience

Yet?You see plenty of home statistics 
but what do they mean? Get a more 
accurate snapshot of your home 
value. Go to MarketSnapShot.com 
and sign up today...

Need a more in-depth analysis for 
selling or refinancing? Call us today.
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Calendar of Events
January 2009

	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday
	 	 	 	 	 	 1	 2	

	 3	 4	 5	 6	 7	 8	 9	

	 10	 11	 12	 13	 14	 15	 16	

	 17	 18	 19	 20	 21	 22	 23	

	 24	 25	 26	 27	 28	 29	 30	

Open House Tours 
1-4 pm

Circle C Open 
House Tours

1-4 pm

Newsletter
Advertising
Deadline

Vasquez Benefit
4-9:00 PM

31

Capitol Fence
Residential & Commercial Wood Privacy Fencing

Serving the Austin Area Since 1992

One FREE Walk Gate
with one hundred lineal feet*
*Minimum order with this offer. Must present ad.

New Year
Special

Top Quality Red Cedar & Optional 
Galvanized Steel Posts for Lasting 
Durability & Beauty
Offer Variety of Designs or Build to 
your Specifications
Custom Designed Automatic Gate 
& Entry Systems
All Styles of Ornamental Iron

•

•

•

•

990-2530
13724 Avenue K

www.capitolfenceaustin.com

CCHOA BOD 
Nominations 

Deadline

CCHOA BOD 
Monthly Meeting

Newsletter
Article

Deadline
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FOR INFORMATION CALL 301-8685
or visit: www.circlectennis.com

Learn To Play Tennis at the
Circle C Tennis Club

Adults’ and Children’s Programs
Week-Day and Week-Long Sessions 
for Children
Week-Day, Weekend and Evening 
Sessions for Adults

•

•

Open to Members and Non-Members
Taught by World-Class Teaching 
Professionals
Reasonable Prices

•
•

•

Additional Services Available:
 • Animal Proofing and Removal 

• Termite Treatments 
• Wood Destroying Insect Reports 

• Flea Treatments

(512) 444-0262
info@apestmgt.com

ITS TERMITE SEASON!
Call or E-mail to schedule

your free inspection TODAY!

EXCLUSIVE TO 
CIRCLE C RESIDENTS!

Quarterly Pest Control only $60 plus tax

Includes:
· Interior Service
· Exterior Service

· Lawn Application - Fire Ants

go paperlessSign up to receive theCircle C Ranch Newsletter in your inbox.Visit PEELinc.comfor details.



�     Circle	C	Ranch	Newsletter	 - January 2010 Copyright © 2010 Peel, Inc.

CCHOA News

thank you!
The children of the Ronald 

McDonald House and their 
families would like to Thank You 

for your kind donations! 
 Thank you, thank you, thank you 
to everyone who is in the habit of 
collecting their aluminum soda can 
tabs! The HOA is continuing to 
collect aluminum soda can tabs in the 
management office so please DO NOT 
throw your cans away without taking 
off the tabs. The tabs will be donated to 
the Ronald McDonald House Charities 
of Austin and Central Texas. To read 
more about the Ronald McDonald 
House Charities of Austin and Central 
Texas, you can visit http://www.rmhc-
austin.org/.Thank you to resident Bob 
Hendee for volunteering his time to 
this effort. 

holiday lights
Circle C is one of the best places to be during the holidays largely 

because of all the wonderful lights. The common areas are lit up 
and many homeowners participate by decorating t h e i r 
own homes. However, we ask that everyone 
comply with the deed restrictions and 
remove their lights by January 15th. 

*  Repaints -
    Interior, exterior, and much more 
*  Free on-site estimates 
*  Established company for 17 years
*  BBB member
*  Painting, staining, and popcorn ceiling removal 

Please contact Robby Chapman at
512-632-5990 with D&W Painting, Inc.
or by email - robby@dwpainting.com

We look forward to helping you
create your perfect home!

812 San Antonio, Suite 105
Austin, Texas 78701

512.478.1011 • www.whitten-law.com

Let us help you reach a solution.

HoUsE AddrEss 
Markings

It has been brought to our attention that the during this past 
holiday season, packages and deliveries were delayed due to drivers 
being slowed down while searching for a specific house number.  If 
these drivers were having difficultly, you should assume that EMS, 
fire, and police will also have difficulty should you need them in an 
emergency situation.  Please make sure that your home address is 
clearly visible from the street.
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HAvE yoU rEcEivEd 
a Deed  Restriction Notice?

As reported in each month’s newsletter, the HOA staff drives at least 
two sections of the neighborhood per month to note violations of the 
Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions. These commonly 
include: front yard landscape maintenance (mowing, edging, free of 
weeds), home maintenance (paint, screens, siding) and recreational 
vehicles (boats, RV’s, trailers) parked in the driveway. The HOA is 
required by state law to notify owners in writing via certified mail 
and allow for the homeowner to request a hearing before the board of 
directors. If you receive a letter, please contact us at the HOA office and 
let us know your individual situation. We would like to work with you 

to bring your home into compliance. If you would like to 
report a violation, you can do so via our website at www.

circlecranch.info

SM

Air Conditioning • Heating • Refrigeration

(512) 257-COLD
(877) 413-COLD

(2653)

(2653)Toll-free

Servicing all make and models!

www.acmtx.com
TACLA26781C

SB Services, LLC

Time for a new
AC system?
Time for a new
AC system?

Energy Savings
Maintenance Agreement $125. 00

*$125 for first unit. $75 for each additional unit

Service includes -
· Two maintenance visits
· 15-point - AC System
· 15-point - Heating

Plus enjoy a 15% DISCOUNT
on Parts & Labor during
the agreement year.

Exp. 1/31/10

Winter Special
Per System Check-Up $69.99

Service includes -
Cleaning:
· Coil
· Drain Line

Test, adjust & lubricate:
· Freon Pressures
· Electric Motors

Exp. 1/31/10

$250 OFF
Condenser Replacement

Evaporator Coil Replacement
or

Exp. 1/31/10

$500 OFF
System Replacement

Comfort Consultation

a complete

with a

Exp. 1/31/10

STAY WARM AND SAVE MONEY!

Not sure if your current system will get
you through the coming seasons?
Call us for a Winter Special System
Check-Up. We’ll evaluate your system’s
condition and recommend any needed
repairs or replacement.
Already know you need a new system?
Get a FREE Comfort Consultation with
each complete System Replacement!

Hot air, cold air. Call us...We’re there!

plEAsE rEcyclE 
Your Junk Mail

Please recycle your junk mail by taking 
home and shredding and placing 
in your recycle bin rather than 
throwing away at the mail 
center. This is safer for you and 
the environment. 

be a good neighbor
We receive many calls and emails at the HoA 

office concerning neighbors storing their trash and 
recycle carts in view from 
the street. Please be a good 
neighbor and store your 
trash and recycle carts 
out of view (ideally in 
the garage or behind your 
fence).
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CCHOA News
cIrcle c lanDscape

Submitted by Susan Hoover

Watering your landscape during the winter can sometimes be puzzling.  This winter in 
particular, our vegetation should obtain a good state of dormancy due to some early freezes 
in December.  Everything looks browned out, and most often the treatment is to let it sit 
there until Spring.

Also, the winter months are devoted to wastewater averaging by the City of Austin.  For 
the exact details on this you can go to the City of Austin website at www.ci.austin.tx.us and 
access the water utility page to see how it works.  Basically, you want to conserve as much 
water as possible over the wastewater averaging period as this is the determining factor for 
how the City estimates your wastewater bill for the remainder of the year.

So, most of you should have turned off those irrigation systems.  However, there are a 
few exceptions to this rule. If you have new trees, they still need water.  Depending on 
temperatures and rainfall, you want to make sure they don’t completely dry out.  Check 
them at least every ten days, and hand water if necessary.  Same for the rest of your lawn 
and beds—if we get no rain, you might want to run that irrigation system one or two times 
a month, briefly.  In the winter with average temperatures in Austin, you need about .5 
inches of rainfall or water to keep everything in good shape.

The next topic for the winter is to resist fertilizing your lawn too early.  Right after the first 
of the year, the big box stores start selling lots of fertilizer.  We recommend that you resist 
the temptation to get the fertilizing out of the way.  It needs to be put on when the grass is 
actively growing or it will do nothing and run off before it is useful.  Plan to fertilize when 
the night time temperature is consistently above 60-65 degrees at night.  Generally we fertilize 
the commons areas between the last two weeks of March and the first two weeks of April.  
Over-fertilizing causes weakened turf and disease, particularly on St. Augustine grass.

In January on the commons areas we will be performing the following tasks:  perennial 
pruning (generally at the end of January); weed treatment and pre-emergent weed treatment, 
as well as crepe myrtle pruning.   The winter months are also a recommended time to prune 
your live oak trees.

As we get into 2010, Circle C Landscape will be working on additional capital 
improvements to the commons areas.  All improvements comply with the Green Community 
Model, and emphasize water conservation, low negative environmental impact, drought 
tolerant plantings and diversity of vegetation.    We will be concentrating on irrigation 
improvements such as adding drip irrigation in some areas, fine tuning areas to eliminate run 
off, running bubblers to trees to assist with drought management, and replacing outdated 
equipment with more water efficient systems.  There are funds allocated for selected turf 
replacement, as well as restorations where needed throughout Circle C Ranch.
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www.GoldwasserRealEstate.com/2010

If you answered YES
to any of these questions,

you may be ready to move!

BUY OR SELL 
IN 2010?

Is your home too small?

Does your home need updating?

Do you want better schools?

Do you want a shorter commute?

Do you want a better neighborhood?

Do you have job security?

Would you like nicer neighbors?

Have you put off doing maintenance?

Is your yard too small for entertaining, recreation, or pets?

Have you been thinking of moving, but uncertain about the market?

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

10.

?
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Clubs & Announcements

Austin6MonthSmiles.com

BEFORE

AFTER

BEFORE

AFTER

512-301-BITE (2483) www.CIRCLECDENTAL .com
9600 Escarpment Blvd. Ste 770 | Austin | Texas 78749  Conveniently located near Slaughter & MoPac

You can have STRAIGHT TEETH
by your NEXT CLEANING

At Circle C Dental, we now offer 6 month smiles 
cosmetic braces in addition to the many other 
services we offer including same visit tooth colored 
crowns, CariFree cavity risk assessment and more! 
By your next cleaning, you can have the beautiful 
and straight teeth that you have always wanted! 
Please give us a call at 512-301-2483 (BITE) for a free 
consultation regarding 6 month braces or any other 
dental question.

Q: How can teeth be straightened in only six months?

A: As an adult, your back teeth are in a stable and 
comfortable position: you bite and chew without 
problems right? So, why spend 2-3 years moving the back 
teeth around, when we can just focus on your front teeth 
and provide you with a great smile in 6 months!

Q: Six months sounds good, but will I still have a 
mouth full of metal for the whole time?

A: No! This is nothing like the metal-mouth braces that 
you imagine! Using clear brackets and a tooth colored 
wire, the braces are almost invisible.

For more information, please visit our exclusive 
website: www.Austin6MonthSmiles.com 

circlE c 
Swim Center 

News

WINTER HOuRS
October 26th-March 14th

Circle C Swim Center

MONDAY THRu FRIDAY
Mornings - 6am-10am

Evenings - 4pm-7:30pm
Closed: Weekends

HOLIDAY CLOSuRES 
December 21st-January 1st

Submitted by Brandon Ducote

rEcyclE yoUr XmAs trEE 
With  Bowie HS Tennis Team!

Submitted by Angela Alexander

The Bowie High School Tennis Team will be providing 
their yearly fundraiser, the Christmas tree pick-up, in your 
neighborhood once again. 

The dates to leave your clean trees on the curb, by 9:00 am, are 
Wednesday, December 30th and Saturday, January 2nd.  A donation 
check payable to “Bowie Tennis” can be left attached to the tree. 
The trees will be going to the Austin Zoo for animal habitat, as 
well as going to an organic recycling facility on the outskirts of 
Austin. 

The Bowie Tennis Team greatly appreciates the support it 
gets from the Circle C neighborhood.  Your kind donations 
allow us to purchase much needed supplies for the team and 
attend tournaments. Please email bowietennisrules@yahoo.
com  with your address and intended pick-up date. 

Many thanks,  Bowie Tennis
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Hours:
M-F 9-9
Sat 9-6

Sun 11-5

Great Clips
Escarpment Village
9600 Escarpment Blvd
at Slaughter Lane
(Next to Starbucks)
512-288-2444

$699 haircut
Hurry! Offer expires 2/15/10

Valid only at Great Clips at Escarpment Village

Not valid with any other offers. Limit one
coupon per customer. At participating salons.

No appointment 
necessary

greatclips.com

central texas gardening 101
Submitted by Bonnie Martin

sAtUrdAy, JAnUAry 30, 2010
10Am-noon

ZilkEr BotAnicAl gArdEn

Austin offers a unique mixture of weather, soil, and environment 
and the rules of gardening here are likely different from other areas 
you might have gardened before.  This seminar is great for those 
establishing new roots in our area and trying to figure out how 
to encourage their plants to do the same or for those who need a 
refresher on the gardening basics of our area.  

Join Daphne Richards, Horticulture Agent at the Texas Agrilife 
Extension Service for Travis County, to cover what you need to know 
to be a successful central Texas gardener.  Included in the discussion 
will be our seasonal growing calendar, how to work with challenging 
soils, maintenance schedules for pruning and planting, tips on giving 
your plants the best start in your garden, and more.  

This seminar is free, open to the public and requires no reservations.  
It is presented by the Travis County Master Gardeners Association, a 
volunteer arm of the Texas AgriLife Extension Service in Travis County. 
For more details, see http://www.tcmastergardeners.org or call the 
Travis County Master Gardener’s help desk at (512) 854-9600.

pArk WEst HoA nEWs
(Specifically for 

Park West Residents)
Submitted by Jackie Rollins

NEW YEAR’S GREETINGS
The Park West HOA Board of Directors extends a happy, healthy 
and prosperous new year to all Park West residents and their families 
and thanks everyone for their support in the past year.

PARK WEST ANNuAL MEETING
Mark your calendars to attend the annual meeting at Kiker 
Elementary School on Tuesday, February 2, at 7 p.m.  Doors open 
at 6:30 p.m.  Voting will be conducted to fill the seats of three 
Directors.  If any homeowner is interested in running for the Board, 
please contact the Nominating Committee by calling Board President 
Frances Bush at 394-9539.

‘TIS THE SEASON
Per the Park West Rules, Holiday lights are permitted from 
Thanksgiving through New Year’s Day.  They must be removed no 
later than January 15.  

(Continued on Page 12)
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Clubs & Announcements

7900 FM 1826 Suite 180 & 220
Austin, TX 78737

Same Day Appointments Available
 512-288-9669

www.swpedi.com

Siv Fasci, MD Kelly Jolet, MD Haydee Rimer, MD Vaishalee Patil, MD

PLEASE DON’T FEED THE ANIMALS
This message is a rerun.  Why?  Because some of our very kind-

hearted and caring residents are doing the one thing that you should 
never do – putting food out for furry critters like raccoons, possums, 
squirrels, et al.   They are wild animals after all and by nature learn 
to fend for themselves.  If we “mess with mother nature,” they will 
return time after time for an easy meal, oftentimes remaining in the 
vicinity and thus creating an invitation for potentially destructive 
behavior.  Here are some examples:  

• Hiring of pest control companies by multiple neighbors at 
substantial cost to remove critters from their attics, not to mention 
the cost of repairing damages caused by raccoons to roofs and 
heating and air conditioning systems.

• Loss of a section of an alarm system due to squirrels chewing 
through the wiring.

• Risk of fire from critters chewing through wires.
• Danger to pets; transmittal of diseases.
• Increase in rodent population triggering a food source invitation 

to snakes and coyotes.

Please don’t feed the animals.

REMINDER
If you’re having any kind of landscaping or redesign work done 

(it goes without saying that you’ve requested approval for the work 
through the appropriate channels) and it involves rock, stone, gravel 
or the like, PLEASE ensure that you or your contractor don’t just 
dump the load directly onto the street at curbside but first place 
some sort of covering on the ground to protect the sealcoat and 
the street from unnecessary wear and tear.  Likewise, if anything 
is unloaded on your driveway, steps should be taken to protect its 
surface as well.   

GOOD NEIGHBORS OF THE MONTH
Thanks and appreciation go to Wayne Gonzalez, who, while 

walking his two dogs past a house whose owners were away, noticed a 
flood of water from a broken irrigation pipe.  He averted a potential 
disaster by shutting the water off in the nick of time.  And then there 
are our unsung good neighbors:  the one who brings in your paper/
garbage and recycle carts when you are away….the one who feeds 
your cat/dog/fish while you relax at the beach….the one who runs 
to H-E-B and picks up a few things you need when you’re under the 
weather….the one who takes an elderly neighbor to the emergency 
room when  asked….the neighbor who picks up their dog’s poop 

park West HoA news - (Continued from Page 11)

(Continued on Page 13)
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The Authentic Australian Swaddle
Locally owned and operated by a genuine Australian!
Made of 100% cotton, this ultra lightweight & ultra fine receiving blanket 
makes a perfect baby shower gift or a wonderful treat for your own baby!
Now available at Baby Bugaloo & Postmark'd!

koalakuddles.com

and any other poop found along the way.…the neighbor who offers other 
neighbors unused tickets to an event….the neighbor who helps another 
neighbor with their taxes.  There are lots of “silent” good neighbors in 
Park West seeking no recognition and doing what good neighbors have 
always done.   Hats off to each and every one of you!  

HELPING HANDS
Tell us about your favorite charity or volunteer efforts.  E-mail a few 

lines to JackieRollins02@aol.com.                                     

THANK YOu
To everyone who carries a plastic bag to scoop the poop while walking 

their pet: you’re helping to keep Park West’s streets and curb grass 
clean and environmentally safe, while also following City of Austin, 
Circle C and Park West rules.  And another thank you to everyone 
who shows consideration for the appearance of the neighborhood on 
Sundays when there are visitors for open houses and family gatherings 
by waiting until after 5 p.m. to place their garbage and recycle carts at 
the curb.                                           

uNTIL NExT TIME
This is your column and your input is important.  Without it, there 

wouldn’t be a column.  So, please contact Jackie Rollins at 301-1839 or 
JackieRollins02@aol.com with your suggestions and items of interest.  
                                                                                                

park West HoA news - (Continued from Page 12)

JAnUAry EvEnts 
at the Wildflower Center

Admission is frEE EntirE
 montH of JAnUAry

WintEr clEArAncE in tHE storE
Saturday, January 9

Save up to 50 percent on apparel 
and gift items, reduced to clear! 

Book clEArAncE in tHE storE
Saturday, January 16

Save 30 to 40 percent on selected titles. 

trEE tAlk & WintEr WAlk
9 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Saturday, January 23

Learn about Texas trees and tree maintenance. 
 A select group of hard-to-find trees and shrubs for sale 

along with guided walks and talks. Free Admission. 
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Clubs & Announcements
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Let Me Start Selling Your Home TODAY!
I live in Circle C. I know how wonderful our neighborhood is!

With the $8,000 tax credit extended, the new $6,500 credit for existing 
home owners and low interest rates, now is a great time to buy AND sell!

Chris Poynor - Realtor  , Circle C Resident and Specialist®

C: 512-554-9712 • O: 512-794-6604
cpoynor@kw.com • www.HotAustinRealEstate.com

Each office is independently owned & operated

circlE c tEnnis nEWs
Provided by Fernando Velasco,

General Manager and Director of Tennis, Circle C Tennis Club

How to Avoid Injuries Playing 
Tennis in Cold Weather

Tennis is a sport that can be played under the most challenging conditions, except for 
rain. Mild wind and reasonable cold temperature are not factors for not playing.  Some 
league matches will not be played if the temperature is below 40 degrees with a wind chill 
factor of 35 degrees.  Otherwise, if not raining, players will be determined to get “their fix” 
of playing tennis.

unfortunately, if players are not well prepared to play under “challenging cold” conditions, 
injuries may occur.  Here are some tips on how to avoid getting hurt:

1. Dress warmly – a good warm up or good set of sweat pants and shirt will keep you warm.
2. Wear several layers of clothing.
3. use a hat or a cap to keep your head warm.
4. Wear ear muffs to keep ears warm.
5. Wear gloves to keep hands warm.  There are special tennis gloves one can purchase. If 

not driving gloves or golf gloves will do.  
6. Run in place for about 2 minutes to get muscles warmed up.
7. Stretch at least 10 minutes from larges muscles (legs) to smaller muscles (hands, neck and 

shoulders).
8. Without a ball, swing the tennis racket pretending to hit forehands, backhands 

and serves.
9. Once warmed up, play “mini-tennis” with opponent using only the service boxes as 

your limits
10.As one feels ready to hit harder balls, retrieve back to baselines and rally for at least 

five minutes.
11.Warm up volleys, overheads and serves.
12.Now you are ready to begin to play your match.
13.Keep layers of clothes on until you feel that your body is now “ready” to play 

hard tennis.
14.After playing, change wet clothes with dry ones, and re-do your stretching exercises.

Most tennis trainers encourage good stretching, not only PRIOR to playing but also 
POST playing for best avoidance of injuries.

kikEr cAmp 
rEAd 

Needs You!
Do you enjoy reading 

with your own child 
at night or helping 
other children with 

reading?  Then come 
join Camp Read!  Camp Read is a 
volunteer-run reading program offered 
at Kiker Elementary, and it’s designed to 
help students strengthen their reading 
fluency and comprehension.  Our 
volunteers work one-on-one with students 
while following an easy but effective 
curriculum.  They make a difference 
in the children’s lives by helping them 
grow into more confident readers!  We 
welcome parents, grandparents, retirees, 
older students needing to earn volunteer 
hours, or anyone who loves to work with 
children.

Camp Read offers 30-minute time 
slots throughout the day during school 
hours.  Volunteers sign up for as little 
or as many time slots as they wish.  A 
brief training session and background 
check will be required.  Please contact 
Christie Whittington at 301-0930 or 
christie@whitting.org if you’re interested 
in volunteering, or visit our “mysignup” 
page and check out the available time 
slots: http://www.mysignup.com/
kikercampread 

- Submitted by Christie Whittington



��     Circle	C	Ranch	Newsletter	 - January 2010 Copyright © 2010 Peel, Inc.

Clubs & Announcements

Southwest 

Family Owned and Operated
Mark and Jan Welp

• State Inspections 
• Air Conditioning Service
• Mechanical Repairs 

ASE Master Mechanic
AAA Approved, 95% Rating
12K / 12 Mo. Nationwide Warranty
Computer Diagnostics

Courtesy Drop Off / Pick Ups

• 30/60/90K Warranty Service

Hours:
8-6 Weekdays
8-5 Saturday

512-891-7800

SUPERIOR SERVICE FOR YOU AND YOUR CAR

3416 W. William Cannon 
Austin, TX 78745 

Coffee Bar • Children’s Playroom
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$5 TO $25 REBATE
Valvoline Oil Changes

 Available until 4/30/10

HEAltH BriEfs
Baylor College of Medicine

DON’T LOSE SLEEP OVER NIGHTTIME BED WETTING
Giving children control over bed wetting helps them overcome not 

only the nighttime nuisance but also the stigma of it, say doctors at 
Baylor College of Medicine.

“Because studies have yet to identify the cause of nighttime bed 
wetting, no one treatment is guaranteed to work for everyone. 
Nevertheless, the course of action with which the child is most 
comfortable tends to produce the best outcome,” said Dr. Edmond T. 
Gonzales, Jr., professor of urology at BCM. “With parents’ support, 
giving children an active role in treatment builds confidence.”

Some of the treatment options include prescription medications. 
One commonly used medicine makes the body react as if dehydrated 
so the kidneys retain liquids overnight. Another treatment involves an 
alarm system worn in pajamas that sounds when it becomes wet. 

More commonly, doctors suggest parents limit the amount of 
liquids children drink in the evening and schedule a bathroom break 
before bed. 

Gonzales said family doctors can help rule out any major health 
problems that could be contributing to bed wetting before discussing 
the many options.

CELL PHONE uSAGE MAY SEND WRONG MESSAGE
If you roll your eyes when people are chatting away on their cell 

phones in a public place, you’re not alone. According to an expert 
at Baylor College of Medicine, public cell phone use may show 
disrespect and impede social interaction.

“Depending on the situation, cell phone use can be problematic,” 
said Dr. Catherine Barber, assistant professor in the Menninger 
department of psychiatry and behavioral sciences at BCM. 

Talking on your cell phone at social events conveys that other 
people’s time is not as important as yours. Loud cell phone talk can 
intrude on others’ privacy and need for quiet, and it can even make 
people feel uncomfortable. 

Romero suggests talking quitely if you must use the phone, or 
excusing yourself to take a call and making it brief. She suggests 
not accepting non-urgent calls. It’s important to be mindful and 
respectful of others around you, said Romero.

If someone around you is disturbing you with their cell phone 
conversation, Romero suggests gently approaching them and asking 
them to reduce their volume. It’s important to convey that you are 
not angry. If they refuse, remove yourself from the situation.
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Oak Hill United Methodist Church is located on Hwy. 290, just west of the 
Hwy. 290/Hwy. 71 split (“the Y”) in Oak Hill. We are directly across from the 

ACC Pinnacle Building.  

Join us SUNDAYS 
for Vibrant Worship with Inspiring Music 

and a
Positive Message!

Please call the church office at 288-3836 or visit our website 
at www.oakhillunitedmethodistchurch.org 

for additional information.

8:45 a.m. Blended Worship Service & Sunday School

10:00 a.m. Pathways Contemporary Praise 
Worship Service & Sunday School

11:15 a.m. Traditional Worship Service & Sunday School

(Sunday School includes classes for Children and Adults.)

Oak Hill United Methodist Church
7815 Highway 290 West, Austin, Texas  78736

  “Open hearts
Open minds
  Open doors”

AUstin nEWcomErs clUB 
January Luncheon

Austin Newcomers is a social organization dedicated to introducing 
residents to the Austin Community and giving them the opportunity 
to meet and make new friends.  Join us at our monthly luncheon as 
well as take the opportunity to learn about and become involved in 
many fun Interest groups.

timE:  11:00 Am social - 12 noon luncheon
dAtE:  January 20, 2010 

(reservations required by thursday, January 14th)
locAtion:  green pastures restaurant
811 W. live oak street, Austin, 78704
lUncHEon cost:  $20 per person
for morE informAtion visit 

www.austinnewcomers.com or call 512-314-5100
JAnUAry progrAm:  Wild Women of the old West

The Old West was difficult for women.  Not all had brave husbands 
who provided for them and made the family living. Frontier women 

without the protection of a husband or parents were left to do 
whatever they could to survive. 

Many of the men who were outlaws have become legends with 
heroic stature.  The women outlaws are not well know, but many 
had fascinating lives.  These are not the pioneer women with the 
sunbonnets who organized our churches, but women who made up 
their own rules and did what they had to do to live in a tough and 
lonely world.

Martha McLain will tell us the stories of these women. Marti’s 
family has ranched in Sutton Country, Texas for over 100 years. 
She is a graduate of the university of Texas, did her graduate work 
in American Studies at the university of Texas Permian Basin, 
and studied Spanish and archeology in Mexico City and Guadalajara. 
She has held various offices in the Daughters of the Republic of Texas 
and was named a Honorary Regent for Life in the Daughters of  the 
American Revolution.  She is the author of Love Letter of the Old West 
and April 1, 1902, a columnist, play director (won Best Direction of a 
Drama award), and speaker. 
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News You Can Use

BUSINESS CARDS / BUSINESS CARD MAGNETS / MAGNETS

POST-IT® NOTES / CUBES & MEMO PADS / DECALS

BUMPER STICKERS / MEMBERSHIP CARDS & ID BADGES

PERSONALIZED WRITING INSTRUMENTS /  CALENDARS

HEALTHCARE PROMOTIONS / DRINKWARE & KOOZIES®

NEWSLETTERS / BOOKLETS / FLYERS

ENVELOPES / LETTERHEADS / RUBBER STAMPS

BUSINESS FORMS  / AND MUCH MORE....

















1-888-687-6444 ext. 24

Promote Your Business

need an advertising sPecialitY item?

Experience Matters
Doing business for

30+ years.

have you googled lately?
Submitted by Laurie Scott

Google is best known of course for its 
search engine (with 65% of the market 
no one is even close), and perhaps you’re 
also a user of gmail, Google’s free email 
service, but did you know that Google 
also offers everything from photo editiing 
to telephone services for free?  The list is 
too long to cover everything here, but 
here are a few highlights you might be 
interested in:

PICASA - This is a very easy to use photo 
editing program that can do everything from correcting color, 
contrast and saturation with a single click to automatically finding 
the “red” in the red-eye in your photos.
GMAIL - With gigabytes of free storage that grows everyday, 
gmail is a great email alternative.  With an excellent junk mail 
filter and superfast searches of all your messages, it is worth taking 
a look at.
GOOGLE DOCS - Looking for a free alternative to a locally 
installed office productivity suite, Google Docs offers what most 

•

•

•

people need through your web browser, 
including a word processor, spreadsheet 
and presentation manager.
GOOG-411 - Hate paying a dollar or 
more just to dial 411 from your cell 
phone?  Next time dial 1-800-GOOG-
411 (800-466-4411) and forget those 
high cell-phone fees.
CALENDAR - Google Calendar makes 
it easy to sync all your calendars together 
and share events with your friends.  It 

can work alone or with most mail clients on your computer and 
cell phones.
GOOGLE  VOICE - How about one phone number for the rest of 
your life?  With Google Voice you can get a free phone number that 
when called, will ring one or several phones of your choice at the 
same time, take messages and then forward a transcript via SMS to 
your cell phone.  You can listen to your messages on the web, and 
even place calls from your browser.  You can also have customized 
voice mail greetings depending on who is calling you.

•

•

•

(Continued on Page 19)
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comedian

Sunday Morning Schedule
9:30 . Blended Worship | 11:00 . Contemporary Worship | 9:30 & 11:00 . Bible Life Groups (all ages)

Great Hills Baptist Church | www.ghbc.org | 10500 Jollyville Road . Austin, Texas  78759 | 512.343.7763

Blogging - Have something to say and want your own place to say 
it, then you want Blogger.  If it’s interesting to you, then publish 
yourself for nothing more than the time it takes you to write.
GOOGLE  HEALTH - Store your family’s medical records securely 
online, making it easy to share with your doctor or other physician 
when necessary
GOOGLE  EARTH - Take a look at the neighborhood where you 
grew up, or maybe the home where friends overseas live.  With 
Google Earth you can tour the world from your computer.

Google encourages its employees to take a certain amount of time 
to work on projects they find interesting, which is where a lot of 
Google’s products come from.  You can bet there will be more to 
come in the next year.

•

•

•

Have you googled lately? - (Continued from Page 18)

If you would like to submit YOUR recipe
email it to articles@peelinc.com.

Recipe of the Month
cheese ball

ingredients 
 2 - 8 oz. pkgs. cream cheese
 1 small can crushed pineapple, drained 
well
 ¼ C green onion, chopped
 ¼ C green pepper, chopped
 1½ tsp. seasoned salt
 1 C nuts, finely chopped

directions
 Mix well. Form a ball and roll in chopped 
nuts.

•
•

•
•
•
•

Advertising Information
 Please support the businesses that advertise in the Circle C Ranch 
Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it possible for all residents 
to receive a newsletter at no charge.  No homeowners association 
funds are used to produce or mail the newsletters.  If you would 
like to support the newsletter by advertising, please contact Peel, 
Inc. Sales Office at 512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com for 
ad information and pricing.
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satisfaction guaranteedfree estimates

water pressure problems
fiber optic drain line inspectionssewer & drain service

Steve Brougher
276-7476

1106 West Koenig Lane

STEVE’S
PLUMBING

REPAIR

Master License: M-17531

NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE
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BROWARD FACTORY SERVICE

B F S  P E A C E  O F  M I N D
RESIDENTIAL SERVICE PLAN

Are you tired of costly repair calls when your Air Conditioner or Appliances 
need to be fixed? Now there is an easier way!

BFS is offering our Silver Residential Repair Plan for one cost of $199 
per year! Don’t ever pay a repair man AGAIN!

Our plan offers coverage on the following:
• Air Conditioning System (up to 3 tons - with options for larger)
• Standard Wall Thermostat
• Heating System (gas/electric)
• Refrigerator
• Oven & Range
• Dishwasher
• Garbage Disposal
• Water Heater (up to 40 gallon)
• Freon/Recovery
• Compressor Replacement

The Silver Residential Repair Plan includes all functional parts and labor, 
unlimited service calls and no deductible or service fees. 
Additional options are available. Call for details!

Local: 512-805-2255 • Toll Free: 877-237-7535
www.bfstexas.com • LIC# TACLB020853E M18048

nAtUrE WAtcH
Dabblers and  Divers

Wintertime is the perfect time to look for ducks in Central Texas.  
Several species that breed far north of our state’s border return to 
Texas in the colder months to feed in our unfrozen freshwater 
lakes and rivers.  From the Old English ‘duce’, the word duck is a 
derivative of the verb meaning to duck or dive, or bend down low 
as if to get under something.  It best describes the way many ducks 
feed, by upending or diving under the water in search of a wide 
variety of food sources, such as small aquatic plants, grasses,  fish, 
insects, amphibians, worms and mollusks.  Most ducks fall into either 
the dabbler or diver category.  Dabblers feed on the surface of the 
water, and sometimes on land, while divers disappear completely 
beaneath the surface and forage deep underwater.  In general, divers 
are heavier than dabblers, which gives them the ability to submerge 
more easily, but they often pay the price by having more difficulty 
when taking off to fly. 

The most distinctive dabbling duck is the Northern Shoveler (Anas 
clypeada).  True to its name, it possesses a two and a half inch long 
bill, which is spoon-shaped and has a comb-like structure called 
a pecten at the edge of its beak.  The pecten is used to filter food 
from the water and to aid in preening its feathers.  A medium-sized 
duck, the adult male (or drake) has an iridescent green head, rusty 
sides, and a white chest.  When flushed from her nest, the adult 
female (or hen) will often defecate on the eggs, presumably to deter 
predators from eating them.  This species of duck is monogamous, 
and stays together longer than any other known pairs of dabbling 
duck species.  

Another common dabbler is the American wigeon (Anas 
americana), whose population is increasing throughout its range.  
The male has a white crown, green face patch, large white patches in 
its wings, and a black rear end bordered by white.  At one time this 

(Continued on Page 23)
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512-894-0013
www.olyeller.com

Full Landscape
  Design/Installation

Trees & Shrubs

Flagstone Patios

Outdoor Kitchens,
        Pergolas, Fireplaces

Water Features

Masonry, Stucco,
  Rockwork, Brick, 
  Concrete

Outdoor Lighting

Retaining Walls

















WWW.ATFCU.ORG 512.302.5555

HOME EQUITY LOANS
10 YEAR FIXED

15 YEAR FIXED

20 YEAR FIXED

4.79%*

5.09%*

5.59%*

AUTO LOANS
60 MONTHS

66 MONTHS

72 MONTHS

3.59%*

3.69%*

3.89%*
PlUS NO ClOSING COSTS!** NEW, USED OR REFINANCE

CERTIFICATE OF DEPOSIT1

6 MONTHS

12 MONTHS

24 MONTHS

1.51%****

1.81%****

2.17%****

CERTIFICATE OF DEPOSIT2

1MINIMUM DEPOSIT OF $1000 IS REqUIRED 2MINIMUM DEPOSIT OF $95000 IS REqUIRED

6 MONTHS

12 MONTHS

24 MONTHS

1.61%****

1.91%****

2.27%****

COMM. REAL ESTATE LOANS
5 YEAR FIXED

10 YEAR FIXED

15 YEAR FIXED

5.65%***

5.85%***

6.10%***

MONEY MARKET
$25,000 

TO $74,999

$75,000 
TO $124,999

$125,000
AND ABOVE

1.26%****

1.36%****

1.51%****
20 YEAR AMORTIzATION/ NO PRE-PMT. PENAlTY MINIMUM DAIlY BAlANCE OF $2000 REqUIRED

*ANNUAl PERCENTAGE RATE. All RATES ARE EXPRESSED “AS lOW AS”. ACTUAl RATE MAY VARY DEPENDING ON CREDIT qUAlIFICATIONS. 
**AUSTIN TElCO WIll PAY All STANDARD ClOSING COSTS ON HOME EqUITY lOANS BElOW $100k. ADDITIONAl NON-STANDARD FEES
WIll BE THE RESPONSIBIlITY OF THE MEMBER. ***RATE APPlIES TO 1ST lIEN COMMERCIAl REAl ESTATE lOANS WITH A lOAN TO VAlUE OF
CONSTRUCTION/DEVElOPMENT lOAN RATES/TERMS MAY BE DIFFERENT. NO PRE-PAYMENT PENAlTY. ****ANNUAl 
PERCENTAGE YIElD. PENAlTIES FOR EARlY WITHDRAWAl MAY APPlY. All APRS, APYS AND TERMS ARE SUBjECT TO
CHANGE WITHOUT NOTICE. PlEASE CAll FOR DETAIlS. THIS CREDIT UNION IS FEDERAllY INSURED TO AT lEAST
$250,000 PER MEMBER BY THE NATIONAl CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION.

15 AUSTIN METRO LOCATIONS

fREE ChECkINg     250+ fREE ATMS

nature Watch - (Continued from Page 22)

Northern Shoveler American Wigeon Lesser Scaup Ring -Necked  Duck

duck was known as ‘baldpate’ due to the white crown resembling 
a man’s bald head.   Its feeding behavior is distinctive among the 
dabbling ducks, as its short bill allows it to be much more efficient 
at plucking vegetation from both the water and sometimes even 
agricultural fields.  The diet of this duck has been shown to include 
a much higher proportion of plant matter than any other dabbler 
species.

Among the most abundant and widespread freshwater diving ducks 
is the Lesser scaup (Aythya affinis).  The male has a slight bump or 
peak on the back of the head, a bluish bill with a small black tip, 
grey sides (black on the ends with white in the middle), and a black 
head, chest, and rear end.   When grasped by a predator like a grey 
fox, an adult Lesser scaup may play dead, rendering itself immobile 
with its head extended, eyes open, and wings floded close to its body.  
They are capable of diving underwater the day they are hatched, but 

are too buoyant to stay under for long, until maturity gives them 
the body composition and strength they need to stay underwater for 
longer periods of time.

usually found on smaller, calmer bodies of water like ponds, 
Ring-necked ducks (Aythya collaris) are more readily identified by 
the bold white ring around their bill that the subtle purplish band 
around their necks for which they are named.  A medium-sized diving 
duck, they also have a small bump or peak on the back of their black 
heads, with the male having a black chest, back, and rear end, with 
grey sides and a white stripe up the shoulder.

The next time you visit a lake, river, or pond this winter, venture 
out to the quiet corners to see if you can spot one of our best known 
dabblers or divers! 

Send your nature-related questions to naturewatch@austin.rr.com 
and we’ll do our best to answer them.  - Jim & lynnE WEBEr
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SOWARDS INSURANCE GROUPSOWARDS INSURANCE GROUP

Give Sowards a chance 
and you will never 

have to shop insurance 
again! We will always 
ensure you have the 

most competitive rates 
and friendly, reliable, 
trustworthy service. 
Give us a call today 

and we’ll take care of 
the rest!

With us, 
it’s all about you!

Sowards Insurance Group
Auto.Home.Life.Commercial.Boat.Motorcycle.RV.Umbrella

1250 Capital of Texas Hwy • Bldg. 3, Suite 400 • Austin, TX 78746 
p: 512.280.3500 • f: 512.280.0166

GET HERE FAST
AND HAVE A BLAST!

Workouts are 20-30 minutes long
and produce incredible results.

You will be amazed at what your
body can look like! If you are

ready to make a positive change
call or email Coach Slater.

Check out our website 
for schedule

Crossfit SW Austin • Look Good, Feel Good
9206 Rod Rd. • Austin TX 78736

512-809-4280 • coachslater@mac.com
www.CrossFitSWAustin.com

a sensIble plan For college FunDIng
How you fund college expenses is divided naturally between using 

your money, and by using other peoples’ money.  This sounds simple 
but each scenario requires understanding of the long-term impacts.  
In this article we are going to focus on free money, and on “Tax 
Scholarships,” where the Federal Government helps you send your 
child to college through tax savings and other methods.

Recently the federal government boosted financial aid for higher 
education, including various tax breaks. An expanded version of 
the Hope Scholarship tax credit appeared called the American 
Opportunity tax credit.  The new credit can save taxpayers as much as 
$2,500 in tax, or $5,000 for two collegians, and a refund of $1,000, 
if you satisfy certain rules. 

Remember that you can’t claim the American Opportunity credit 
for expenses paid with withdrawals from a 529 plan.  So you may 
wish to limit 529 withdrawals so some college expenses are paid with 
other money, to allow the use of the new tax credit.  Some students 
won’t qualify for the American Opportunity credit. Fortunately, a 
Lifetime Learning tax credit provides a maximum annual credit of 
$2,000 for tuition and fees, subject to rules.

The tax advantages of 529 plans are many.  A down year for stock 
funds, combined with a poor year for many bond funds, has driven 

down the value of many folks’ 529 accounts. People with younger 
children can keep contributing and look to a rebound. Parents of 
college and pre-college students, though, may have few options 
other than using 529 plan withdrawals to pay for higher education. 
Having said that, it may be better to pay for college from cash flow 
or from cash reserves. This delays liquidation of 529 assets as long as 
possible, allowing for a recovery.  Remember to reimburse yourself 
from your 529 plan before the end of the calendar year in which the 
expenses were incurred.

If the market does not come back in time for your needs, you still 
have options.  If you have other funds that can cover college bills 
without disrupting your financial plan, keep the money in the 529 
as long as feasible, in hopes of future tax-free growth.  Of course, if 
a child is finishing school and there is no younger sibling who could 
use the funds in the future, then you should spend down your 529 
funds.  Tax tip: parents of college-bound children should realize net 
losses in their taxable accounts to lock in tax benefits. The proceeds 
can be reinvested in 529 accounts so that any future gains from 
today’s low levels can be withdrawn, tax-free, to pay for college later 
on; perhaps in graduate school. Check with your financial coach and 
tax advisor for full details.
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Onion Creek Club
2510 Onion Creek Parkway  •  Austin, TX 78747

512-282-2150  •  www.onioncreekclub.com

Onion Creek Club is Austin’s most historic golf club, 

founded in 1974 by three-time Masters Champion Jimmy 

Demaret. �ere is no other golf club in the Austin area 

that provides the history steeped in tradition and quality, 

the convenience to downtown and surrounding 

neighborhoods, and most importantly the opportunity 

to make new friends and have fun!

Membership Privileges…
Membership Privileges at our three Sister Clubs: 

River Place Country Club, Twin Creeks Country Club 
and �e Dominion Country Club

27 holes of Championship Golf

One of the finest Practice Facilities in Central Texas

6 Outdoor Lighted Tennis Courts – 2 Clay and 4 Hard

Evening Co-ed Tennis Leagues and Clinics

Fitness Center offering Cardio Equipment, Cyber Weights, 
Free Weights, and Fitness Classes

Jr. Olympic Swimming Pool and Baby Pool 

Monthly Family Events, Activities, and Pool Parties

A Legendary Experience
A unique blend of style, elegance and sophistication.

Perfect for all your special occasions.

Wedding Ceremonies

Wedding Receptions

Rehearsal Dinners

Private Parties 

Luncheons

Meetings

Golf Outings

You do not need to be a member to host an event at the club. 
If you are interested in hosting an event at 

Onion Creek Club, please contact Marcia Rindfleisch at 
(512) 383-2005 or marciar@onioncreekclub.com.

To schedule your tour of the club and learn more about membership at 
Onion Creek Club, please contact Membership 

at (512) 383-2028 or nbasey@onioncreekclub.com.

business classified ads
AltErAtion spEciAlist: Former Tailor with more than 
40 years experience.  Men’s, Women’s, and Children’s Clothing.  
Formal Clothing, Bridal, and uniforms are a specialty.  Fast 
Quality Service. Conveniently located in Park Place in Circle 
C.  Eloise Cabrera (Beckett and Slaughter area), Phone: 512-
394-1141.

tHE HomEpro: A professional for your home maintenance, 
repair, or other construction project need. Call us for - carpentry, 
tile, drywall, rotted wood, painting, fences, decks, doors, 
windows and so much more…..we are punch list specialists. 
512-297-6305.

EXpEriEncEd sEAmstrEss And formEr fABric 
storE oWnEr:  SEWING IMPAIRED?    Located in Circle 
C.  Offering alterations, hemming, mending, as well as sewing on 
buttons, and uniform patches.   Also hem drapes, make pillow 
covers, and repair quilts.  Call LIZ :  301-6966

clEAning sErvicE: Free estimates.Weekly or bi- 
monthly.Regular service,one time cleans or move ins/out.No 
subcontracting. Excellent references.  Call Marianne at 653-
5955  / maryspicandspan@yahoo.com

WEBstEr HAndymAn sErvicE: Small to Medium size 
jobs around the home or office. I will perform general repair 
projects that you don’t have time to do. Minor plumbing, Minor 
Electrical, Ceiling Fan installation, Garage Door Openers, Small 
Sheetrock repair, Pressure Washing, Arbor/Gazebo/Trellis Kits, 
Storage Bldg. Kits, Cedar Shutters. Interior & Exterior minor 
Carpentry, Misc. Odd jobs.  Your  Circle C Neighbor.  Call 
Ralph after 5pm @  845-9104 or 291-6566. Email rewebster@
austin.rr.com.

in-HomE pErsonAl trAinEr/ nUtrition coAcH: 
Lindsay Wynn, CPT and Weight Loss Mgmt Consultant 
integrates your fitness goals into an effective “how-to” method. 
Personalized training to your fitness level and expectations. 
Equipment provided. References. Results. info@WynnMethod.
com, www.WynnMethod.com, or 512-334-9996.

JUst A pEnny: You can run a business classified in the Circle 
C Ranch newsletter and reach all of Circle C for just a penny 
per home.  Call 512-263-9181 for details.

Classified Ads
BusINEss CLAssIfIEds (offering a service or product line 
for profit) are $65, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales 
Office at 512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.
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New Year Special!
First 20 new students

receive a free trial lesson!

Located in Circle C at
Escarpment Village

PIANO
GUIGUITAR
VOICE
VIOLIN
CELLO
DRUMS

Near Mangieri’s Pizza
and Blue Bamboo

5900 W.Slaughter Lane D525

Featuring our new 8
level guitar program

Tate Coyle

Aaron Dorfman

Chris Gebhard

Tyler Watts

CLAVIER-WERKE SCHOOL OF MUSIC SOUTH
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SacredHealing
�erapeutic Massage & Bodywork

Sherrol G. Bramwell
CMT, NLP Practitioner

512.431.9616 (by appointment only)
sgbramwell@hotmail.com

Stress Reduction, Pain Relief 
Emotional Well-being

Learn from her life long research that has benefited 
nearly 10,000 singers of all genres, including: 

Country Recording Artist, Clint Black
American Idol’s, Kimberly Caldwell
Americana’s Country Recording Artist, Pam Tillis 
Contemporary Christian Band, Caedmon’s Call

•
•
•
•

www.beinhornvocals.com
1.512.644.0448 or 1.800.245.SING (7464)

Debbie Beinhorn 
of Beinhorn Vocals

World Renowned Vocal Coach & Vocal Producer

Workshops and Private Lessons Available

AUstin cUrrEnts
The Aquifer’s Contributing Zone

Did you know that our Edwards Aquifer is divided into three main 
zones: the contributing zone, the recharge zone, and the artesian 
zone?  The road signs tell us we are entering or leaving the Edwards 
Aquifer Recharge Zone. Very important to our water supply, these 
1,250 square miles are where highly faulted and fractured Edwards 
limestones outcrop at the land surface, allowing large quantities of 
water to flow into the Aquifer.  But the Contributing Zone is much 
bigger.  Spread over the Edwards Plateau, also called the Texas Hill 
Country, the contributing zone is about 5,400 square miles, and 
elevations range between 1,000 and 2,300 feet above sea level.  The 
rugged, rolling topography is covered with thick woodlands of oak 
and cedar.  Today, the Edwards Plateau bears little resemblance 
to the prairies the pioneers to the area saw, but it is home to 
several endangered species and is itself the subject of increasing 
environmental concerns.  

The contributing zone is also called the drainage area or the 
catchment area.  Here the land surface “catches” water from rainfall 
that averages about 30” per year, and water runs off into streams or 
infiltrates into the water table aquifer of the plateau.  Runoff from 
the land surface and natural springs then both feed streams that 
flow over relatively impermeable limestones until they reach the 
recharge zone. 

As streams cross the recharge zone it is not uncommon for the 
local creeks which flow 30 feet wide and a foot deep, in the space of 
a quarter mile, to disappear completely into the Edwards formation. 
They often re-appear downhill after running underground for some 
distance inside the recharge zone. - rich keith
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vision center
TANGLEWOOD

PROFESSIONAL, PERSONALIZED EYE CARE 
FOR THE ENTIRE FAMILY

• Laser Surgery evaluations

• Large selection of designer 

eyeware

• Treatment of infections,

 allergies, minor eye injuries, 

dry eyes, computer vision 

problems

• Most insurance plans

 accepted

Dr. Joseph McGowan
THERAPEUTIC OPTOMETRIST

Open Monday through Saturday

280-0520
2110 Slaughter Ln • www.drmcgowan.com

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Circle C Ranch Newsletter's 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any 
media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose 
of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or 
other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed 
permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Circle C Ranch Newsletter 
is exclusively for the private use of the Pine Brook HOA and Peel, Inc.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions 
of their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. 
or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts 
stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no 
responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the 
advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken up 
with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Sudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.

© 2007. Feature Exchange

Sudoku

*Solution at www.PEELinc.com
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Peel, Inc.
512-263-9181

www.PEELinc.com

community newsletters

Effective Advertising, Done Right.
Call today to Reserve your space.

Advertise YOUR business
to YOUR neighbors for
less than 3¢ per home.

cc

Meet Lisa
Submitted by Tracy Eilers, Executive Director, Adoption Coalition of Texas

Lisa is a 13-year-old girly girl. She loves to be pampered and is a people 
person. She is very outgoing, energetic, loving, and kind.  She counts 
singing and dancing among her favorite things and loves to keep busy.  
Lisa looks to learn from all her experiences and move forward with her 
life.  She is a joy to be around, is funny, sweet, and grateful for all that 
she’s been given. 

She’s hoping there will be more things to be thankful for, like being 
adopted into a loving family. More than anything, she’s ready to stop 
hoping for a family and to start loving one. For more information about 
adoption, please call Adoption Coalition of Texas at 512-301-2825. For 
more information about Lisa, email gracelindgren@adopttexas.org 

The Adoption Coalition of Texas is a nonprofit organization (operating under 
the Austin Community Foundation), created in 2003 to focus on finding forever 
families for children languishing in the foster care system. Adoption Coalition 
of Texas partner agencies include Arrow Child and Family Ministries,  Child 
Protective Services, Lutheran Social Services of the South, Marywood Children 
and Family Services, and Pathways Youth and Family Services. 
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Color the drawing below and mail the finished artwork to us at
Peel, Inc. - Kids Club

311 Ranch Road 620 S,  Suite 200
Lakeway, TX 78734

Attention KIDS: Send Us Your Masterpiece!

Be sure to include the following so we can let you know!
Name: ________________________________________ Email Address:  __________________________________  Age:_______

(first name, last initial  [This information will only be used to notify you or your parents if your artwork was selected.]

We will select the top few and post their artwork online at www.PEELinc.com. DUE: January 31st

CC
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River City
Power

Washing

River City
Power

Washing
We’ll Get it Clean

and Keep Austin Green!
We’ll Get it Clean

and Keep Austin Green!

P.O. Box 270002, Austin, Texas 78727
O: 512.244.2899 • C: 512.587.3693
RiverCityPowerWashing@yahoo.com
www.RiverCityPowerWashing.com/HOA

River City Power Washing is dedicated
to cleaning, beautification and the restoration

of Central Texas properties. With our
experience and full line of services, our

ultimate goal is your satisfaction and your
repeat business!

River City Power Washing is dedicated
to cleaning, beautification and the restoration

of Central Texas properties. With our
experience and full line of services, our

ultimate goal is your satisfaction and your
repeat business!

• Family Owned & Operated
• Fully Insured & Bonded
• Competitive Pricing
• Eco-Friendly
• Member of the Austin Chamber of Commerce
• Member of the Austin Better Business Bureau
• Compliant with Stage II Water Restrictions

Contact us for a FREE Consultation and Estimate

512-587-3693
Ask for Rick

Contact us for a FREE Consultation and Estimate

512-587-3693
Ask for Rick

We Clean Everything!
When you choose River City Power Washing, you get all of the
power washing services you’ll ever need from a contractor
that knows how to clean everything outdoors. River City Power
Washing will clean:

• Residential & Commercial Properties
• Patios/Fences/Deck Staining
• Parking Lot Cleaning & Stripping
• Store Fronts
• NFPA96 Certified Restaurant Vent Hood 
   Cleaning & Servicing
• Post Construction Cleaning
• Animal Shelters/Kennels
• All Exterior Surfaces (Brick, Siding, Concrete)

Have a Clean and Green New Year!
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Peel, Inc.
311 Ranch Road 620 S. Ste 200
Lakeway, TX 78734-4775
www.PEELinc.com
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